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27 October 2003

Dear P1802.16.2-REVa Balloting Group:

Thank you for your participation in the P1802.16.2-REVa Sponsor Ballot. Following the first ballot recirculation, which

ran from 1 through 16 October 2003, the results are, in summary: 46 Approve and 0 Disapprove.

We did receive twelve comments. As a result, a few substantive changes were made by the Ballot Resolution Committee

appointed by the IEEE 802.16 Working Group on Broadband Wireless Access. The committee, chaired by Phil

Whitehead, included Reza Arefi, Remi Chayer, Jack Garrison, Barry Lewis, and Roger Marks.

We are requesting that the IEEE Balloting Center initiate a recirculation of the comment resolutions (see file 80216-
03_43r3.pdf) and of the resulting new draft P802.16.2-REVa/D8 (file P802162-REVa_D8.pdf). Should you prefer the

database version of the resolutions for use with the program Commentary, it is available at

<http://ieee802.org/16/docs/03/80216-03_43r3.zip>. We have included in the package all 12 comments.

Please take this opportunity to review the package. You are not obligated to reply; if you do not, your current vote will

stand. Based on the changes to the draft or on the Disapprove comments and responses, you may change your vote and/or

submit additional comments. If you wish to re-vote or comment, please keep the deadline in mind. Instructions have been

provided by the IEEE Balloting Center.

Sincerely,

Roger Marks

Chair, IEEE 802.16 Working Group on Broadband Wireless Access
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